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Q & A 
 
Q: How do the children spend their day during Summer Fun? 
A: The children engage in a variety of fun and interactive activities, including outdoor play, arts 
and crafts, games, and story time. Please see the sample schedule for more details. 
 
Q: Who will be teaching Summer Fun? 
A: The Summer Fun classes will be taught by highly qualified, dedicated, and nurturing KPIS 
educators. 
 
Q: When will the registration begin? 
A: Registration will begin on April 14, 2025. To register, please click on the banner that will appear 
on the Summer Fun page. The Weekly Option registration will open on May 27, 2025, but only if 
there is availability. 
 
Q: Do you accept any early registrations? 
A: Due to the high volume of interest, we regret that we are unable to offer early registration. 
 
Q: Do you accept any group registrations? 
A: Each child must register individually. 
 
Q: My child doesn’t speak Japanese. Will that be a problem? 
A: All communication at KPIS is English, and only English proficiency is required. 
 
Q: Do you provide snacks? 
We ask parents to prepare a healthy snack for their children. 
 
Q: Do you have the bus service after After School Care? 
A: There is no bus service after After School Care. 
 
Q: Where does the school bus run? 
A: Please contact the school directly for information about the bus route. 
 
Q: Do you have any spring or winter school programs? 
A: We only offer a summer program. 


